
Weekly Wild Wednesday 

August 20
th

, 2025 

What a Week of “Summer Tours!” 

 
Welcome, indeed!  

      Danielle, Lilly, and Jimmy welcomed all of us to their tour of the 
 ‘Metzger Gardens’! There were over 50 visitors of the human variety, and 
many Wild Things visiting the gardens gorgeous Native blooms! 
 

We laughed and laughed at 
Danielle’s Wanda the Watcher! 

              What a clever idea!  

Above, the textures and colors of Danielle’s 
combinations of Native plants, stone, and pathways 

really made an impact! Wooooowwww!!! 

 
 

  Visitors and friends got to take home some 
Wild Columbine as their Wee Giftie of the day! 

 
 

What an awesome treat! 

Photos by Dawn, Maria, and Ruth 



 

  
Wherever we looked, there was Beauty 

and Buzz! (And BIRDS) 

 

We loved the Front Porch Nursery with 

the sleeping baby plants!  

 
 
Below,  the multiple gardens were enjoyed by all! And 

the large, seeded meadow (behind Sara) is in full bloom! 

THANK YOU to everyone who visited these fabulous 
gardens!  

 
HUGE THANKS to the Metzger Family for hosting this 

incredible tour!! 
 

We enjoyed this garden tour so much! 

 
  



Tom and 
Cheri had a 

drone 
photographer 

over at the 
Hilltop 

Gardens! We 
sure wish we 
had a photo 
of the bare 
lawns and 

brome from 
2020 to 

compare to 
these 

overhead 
views!  What 
a great idea! 

Chad is available for YOUR home 
and gardens! 

Dawn, Bill, Jody, Dotty, and Nicki used wild Native Plants and Herbs to 
brew their next batch of beer for the “Wild Things Welcome event 

September 9th at 6PM! Click photo above for details! 

Dotty shared the progress on the gardens that Loess Hills Wild Ones 
helped to install several years ago! Grow Wild!! 
 

         Click HERE for ALL the upcoming events for  
                                                            Loess Hills Wild Ones and National Wild Ones!  
                                     And check out Loess Hills GRANTS below!! 

            Fall Nonprofit ELECTRONIC FILL Form                              Fall Nonprofit PRINTABLE Form 

            Fall Individual ELECTRONIC FILL Form                             Fall Individual PRINTABLE Form 

https://loesshills.wildones.org/events/
https://loesshills.wildones.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/52/2025/08/2025-02-Fall-Nonprofit-Introductory-Letter-and-Form-ELECTRONIC.pdf
https://loesshills.wildones.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/52/2025/08/2025-02-Fall-Nonprofit-Introductory-Letter-and-Form-PRINT.pdf
https://loesshills.wildones.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/52/2025/08/2025-02-Fall-Individual-Introductory-Letter-and-Grant-Form-ELECTRONIC.pdf
https://loesshills.wildones.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/52/2025/08/2025-02-Fall-Individual-Introductory-Letter-and-Grant-Form-PRINT.pdf
https://loesshills.wildones.org/events/?wo_event_id=10265


Wishing you a week filled with “Summer Tours!” 
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https://loesshills.wildones.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/52/2024/01/Winter-Sowing-Steps-NO-PHOTOS.pdf
https://loesshills.wildones.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/52/2024/01/Winter-Sowing-Steps-NO-PHOTOS.pdf
https://homegrownnationalpark.org/the-map
https://loesshills.wildones.org/newsletters/
https://loesshills.wildones.org/newsletters/
https://loesshills.wildones.org/

